
 

 

 
Subdivision Administration Policy Notice 

TO: All Engineers, Surveyors and Real Estate Developers Serving Greenville County 

SUBJECT: Submittal Policy for Exempt & Simple Plats 

DATE:  September 3, 2019 

EFFECTIVE: IMMEDIATELY 

 
Exempt plats must be reviewed at the Subdivision Administration counter.  Simple Plats may be 
submitted at the counter or on the County’s web portal for electronic submittals known as 
Cityworks.  Exempt and Simple Plats submitted via email or by mail will not be accepted for 
review. For questions about this policy, please call 864-467-5764. 


